
  

 

Appendix 3 
Document tabled 

 
10 February 2010 
• Received from Dr Megan Clark, Chief Executive, CSIRO: Letter to the 

Editor, The Australian, from Dr Ian Poiner, Chief Executive Officer, 
Australian Institute of Marine Science, 26 November 2009. 
 
 

11 February 2010 
No documents tabled.  






